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This week in Ladybirds Class… 

֎ We designed our own cars using different shapes. 

֎ We observed tadpoles and learnt about how they grow into frogs. 

֎ We dressed up as pirates and made a pirate ship in the playground. 

֎ We experimented with different coloured paints using our hands. 

֎ In our roleplay area we had a farmers market set up, we chopped up different vegetables and 

learnt their different names. 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will be… 

֎ Recreating the ‘ 5 little speckled frogs’ rhyme. 

֎ Making jam tarts. 

֎ Looking at the story of ‘The Hungry Caterpillar’, looking at the different fruits, what they are 

called, counting them, describing them and looking what is inside of them. 

Home learning… 

֎ Look at videos on kids youtube about how a tadpole grows into a frog.                              

https://www.youtubekids.com 

֎ Talk about how different animals change as they grow. 

֎ Look at insects in the garden, have they changed as they have grown. 

Designing  Cars 

Chopping Vegetables 

Practising fine motor skills 

Boogie Beats 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

      1 

2 Bank Holiday 3 4 5 Spanish Class 6 Boogie Beats 7 8 

9 10  11 12 Spanish Class 13 Boogie Beats  

MPS Awareness day 
14 15 

16 17 18 19 Photographer  

Spanish Class 

20 Boogie Beats 21 22 

23 24 25 26 Spanish Class 27 28 29 

30 Half Term 31  Half Term      

May 2022     What’s happening this month? 

MPS AWARENESS DAY 

Friday 13th May 

Wear it blue for MPS Awareness day, we are asking 

everyone to come into nursery wearing something 

blue, to raise funds for this amazing charity , who 

support families who have children with life limiting rare metabolic diseases. 

VERY IMPORTANT! 

Please do not send your child into nursery with chocolate spread sandwiches, the spread contains 

nuts, not only are we a NUT FREE nursery, we have children who have severe nut allergies.               

Unfortunately if your child does have chocolate sandwiches in their lunch box they will be unable to 

eat them at nursery. 


